

14th November 2018

West Kirby Primary School

Anglesey Road, West Kirby Wirral, Merseyside CH48 5FQ Headteacher: Mrs K Takashima Tel: 0151 625 5561

Email: <u>schooloffice@westkirby-primary.wirral.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.westkirbyprimaryschool.co.uk</u>

Dear Parents/Carers

On **Friday 23rd November**, (weather permitting) **Year 3 and Year 4** will be visiting **West Kirby Beach**. This visit will support our History / Geography focus of 'World War Two in West Kirby. They will also have the opportunity to make observations which will be used to enhance the quality of writing for a diary entry.

We **will be leaving school at 1:20pm** and will return in time for the end of the school day. The children must have a **waterproof jacket** and wear sensible shoes.

In order to comply with the current Year 3 & Year 4 ratios, we will need parent volunteers to assist us during the morning.

Please indicate on the slip below and return to the class teacher by **Friday 16th November** if you are able to accompany us. We will get back to you as soon as possible to confirm if your help is needed.

If you have any further questions, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Takashii	ma
Headteacher	

West Kirby Beach Visit – Year 3 and Year 4 Friday 23rd November 2018

Name of Child:	Class:
\square I would be available to help on the a	fternoon of the trip.
Signed:	Dated:

This is not a permission slip – only return if you are able to help.











